
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club 
Coronavirus Disease Response 

Buckeye Lake Yacht Club values our members, employees, guests and contractors.  As a Board, we are 

compelled to ensure a clean and safe environment for members and guests to enjoy the benefits of the 

Club and for our employees and contractors who provide the wonderful service we all enjoy. This Board 

is committed to adhering to federal, state and local laws and guidelines in response to the pandemic. 

The situation continues to evolve with new guidelines and suggestions being issued continuously and 

the Board plans to meet on a regular basis and take action as necessary. Please pay close attention to 

our BLYC website, Facebook, Twitter and News Blasts to stay up to date on the most recent 

announcements.  

The Club will remain open for bar and kitchen service as long as practicable.   

We are making the following changes to reduce multiple contact points and manage inventory: 

• Soup and salad bar will be closed – soup and salad will be served from the kitchen 

• Popcorn popper will be closed 

• Buffets will either be discontinued or conducted and plated by kitchen staff servers 

• Introducing a limited menu beginning March 18th 

• Emphasize and step up our ability to accommodate carryout food service 

We are also taking the following precautions to achieve the recommended social distancing: 

• Tables will be given additional spacing and may be placed in the fire place room 

• Many of the bar stools will be repositioned to high top tables throughout the fireplace room to 

create spacing 

• No future event will be allowed with more than 100 people 

• We are cancelling the following March activities immediately: 

• Euchre March 15th, 22nd and 29th 

• Speaker series scheduled for March 19th and 26th 

• Supper Club scheduled for March 20th  

• Line Dancing scheduled for March 25th 

• Karaoke scheduled for March 27th 

• Race Committee 101 scheduled for March 29th  

We are implementing the following cleaning/cleanliness efforts 

• Regular disinfecting of commonly touched surfaces, door knobs, handles and railings 

• Regular disinfecting of table settings including chairs and condiment containers 

• Placement of disinfectant wipes and sprays at bathroom entrances 

• Servers/bartenders will be encouraged to use protective gloves and change out regularly  

 

What we request and expect of our members: 

• Adhere to the hygiene guidelines published by the Center for Disease Control. Copies are placed 

around the Club 

• Refrain from coming to the Club if you are sick with any illness!! 

• Be respectful of personal space and avoid handshake and hug greetings 


